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Fall Fantasy Parade: 10/31/16 
 

 
 

We are asking all parents, if possible, to 
please donate one bag of “nut free” candy 

or any kind of treat that the class can 
share with all students at Orange Pre-K. 
Candy/treat donations will be due to your 

classroom teacher by 10/27/16. 
 

 

Check out our website for parent 
resources and program information 

http://www.orangeusd.org/preK/index.asp 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

October 3 – Yankee Candle Fundraiser due 
October 10 – Make-up picture day 
October 31 – Fall Fantasy Parade (Parents welcome: 
More information to come) 

 Program Coordinator’s Note: 
 

To ensure student safety at arrivals and dismissals, please wait on the grass areas to keep 
entry and exit gates clear for teachers and students. 
Also, if you have not already done so, please be sure to turn in your emergency kit. 

http://www.orangeusd.org/preK/index.asp

